Dear Student -

You are receiving this message because your class schedule for fall 2020 has been affected by changes that have been made as part of Bakersfield College's response to COVID-19, and our preparations for a possible future resurgence in the virus.

While we realize that these changes may be challenging, it is important for the college to be prepared and to make plans for possible future shelter-in-place orders for the state of California, so that our students have the ability to successfully complete their educational plans.

You are receiving this message because your fall 2020 schedule has been affected as one or more classes has been altered in schedule and/or modality. Potential changes include:

- BC Online Scheduled: these courses will be fully online and will include both
 participation in Canvas as well as mandatory scheduled, online meeting times using
 Zoom.
- **BC Online Flexible:** these courses will be fully online, and most learning will take place in Canvas and other platforms that are flexible based on the student schedule.
- **Hybrid Courses:** These courses will be partially online, but will also include some mandatory scheduled, in person meetings.
- Classes may be scheduled into 8-week blocks either at the beginning or end of the semester, which would affect meeting times or days for the class.
- Classes might have a change in both modality and the scheduled dates/days/times.

WHAT SHOULD I DO?

Please use the following link to log in to your class schedule for fall 2020, and view the changes that have been made.

https://portalguard.kccd.edu/ layouts/PG/login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2Fsso%2Fgo.ashx

If you need additional help resolving a problem with your schedule, please contact Admissions and Records at the following address: bcadmission@kccd.edu

We know that in times like these, change can be difficult to manage. Bakersfield College is committed to your success, and we are here to support you. To access student resources and help during this time, please access the Covid-19 page: https://www.bakersfieldcollege.edu/covid19

#WeAreBC